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FEBRUARY OUTREACH CHALLENGE 2013

From the outreach committee

Greetings NFG’s,

This month’s challenge is going to be more directed towards those
that are in desperation and need o? our family groups. Recently I
have heard a few newcomers say, they heard about Nar-Anon from their
addict’s probation office. One member even told me she copied the
information from a brochure that was stapled on their bulletin board.
{Most of us have done that trip to the addict’s probation office, to
make sure they did it.}
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Most towns, or counties have at least 3 or 4 probation offices. You can Google it or
look them up in the yellow pages. You can also check with the county clerks office.

We suggest that some members stop by each of the offices and ask to place at least 6
pieces of literature from the outreach packet. We suggest; “To the concerned family
member or friend” and/or “An open letter to my family.” (As always this is just suggested,
your group conscious can decide what is best for your area.) If they have a bulletin board,
you might want to pin one up there.

Keep a list of places and date you placed the literature. We will need to check back in a
month or so to place more.

Let’s go back and check the posters from last months challenge. You might need to add more tabs.

*As always keep Nar-Anon traditions in mind when doing outreach.

How can we let families and friends know about Nar-Anon?

Do outreach to spread the awareness of the Nar-Anon program !



